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Memorandum 

 
 

To:  Principals and Directors 
 
From:  Lillian G. Rorie, Ed.D.  
  Director of Human Resources Support Services 
 
Date:  September 16, 2020 
 
Subject:  Update on Using NCEES for Remote and Blended Instructional Settings 
 
Please be advised that Dr. Robert Sox, NCDPI Director of Educator Standards and Evaluation, has 
provided the official guidance for conducting observations in remote and blended settings.  
You may visit https://sites.google.com/dpi.nc.gov/ncees-information-and-resource/covid-2020 
to access a narrative entitled “Supporting Remote and Blended Instruction Using NCEES” and a 
video entitled “When and Where to Look”.  The guidance from NCDPI provides the flexibility of 
using the NCEES to conduct in-person and virtual observations.   
 
You may also visit https://www.ucps.k12.nc.us/Page/5888 to access evaluation timelines and 
additional resources.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support and collaboration.  Take care; be safe; and have a great day! 
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